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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 

Executive Committee Meeting 
July 23, 2015 

Members in attendance: 
 Karen Bamford, President     

Robin Ashe, Vice President 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary       

 Marilyn Rice, Past President    
 Claudette Amoroso, Tournament Chairperson  
 Jean Young, Handicapper 

Member at Large 
 Yukiko Bigney 

 
Monthly Meeting 

Since members are inviting guests to the Caring Connections Tournament 
on July 30th, it was decided that the monthly meeting would be postponed 
until August 6.  Robin will chair the meeting in Karen’s absence on that 
date. 

 
Tournament Items 

Caring Connections Tournament to be held on July 30th is already 
organized.  All monies raised will go to Caring Connections. 

 
Solheim Cup August 27th 

Marilyn will meet with Brian to do pairings.  She will see that 
scorecards are prepared.  She will check with Brian concerning a 
leader board.   
 
Jean and Gwen will be in charge of the table on the porch where 
bandanas will be given out. 
 
Karen and Yukiko will be in charge of purple and yellow balloons 
and any other decorations desired. 
 
Robin will meet with Christina and/or Quinn Paradis to get some 
choices for a luncheon menu.  She will bring those to the Executive 
Committee for a final decision.   
 
Claudette will come early on the 27th to help out in any way she is 
needed.   

 
Sponsors and Signs 

The large sponsor sign is repaired and ready to be displayed.  We would 
like to display it every tournament day.  
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Pace of Play 
Players are upset at the pace of play.  Karen will present ways in which 
pace of play can be faster at a future meeting.  Suggestions from Executive 
Committee members were: 

• Be ready to play when it is your turn. 

• Threesomes speed up play. 

• When at the tee box, someone get up quickly and be the first off the 
tee. 

 
Nominating Committee 

Three people are needed for the nominating committee.  Six people were 
mentioned as possible members of that committee.  Karen will email those 
people to see if they would be willing to serve on this committee.   

 
Honorary Members 

Qualifications for membership need to be clarified.  One criteria is being 80 
years of age.  Another should be number of years the person has been a 
member of BWGC.   
 
We still don’t know if there is an Honorary Members Plaque.   

 
Brian Enman 

Brian is being inducted into the Maine Golf Hall of Fame.  Karen 
suggested that we have him come to one of our meetings and give him a 
standing ovation.   
 
It was mentioned that Brian is retiring.  We will need to think about what 
we would like to do for him. 

 
Hole-in-One Plaque 

Kathy Constantine’s name needs to be added to this plaque.  Is there 
anyone else’s name that should be added to this plaque? 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary       
 
 


